
The Corporation of the Town of Lakeshore 
Notice of Tender Release 

 

 
Public Works Services Division 

  

Autolocks for Parks Washrooms 
 

Complete tender documents may be obtained at the following location as of: 
Monday, February 13, 2017. 
 
 
Town of Lakeshore Municipal Office 
419 Notre Dame St., Belle River ON 
Phone: 519-728-2700 
 

 
 
 

 
Sealed tenders, which shall be clearly marked with: 
 

 The Project Name  

 Submitting Company – Including Full Address and Phone Number 

 Marked To the Attention of the Purchasing Coordinator, Town of Lakeshore, 419 
Notre Dame St., Belle River, ON N0R 1A0 

 
can be submitted until 12:00 Noon Local Time on Friday, February 24, 2017 
 
Note: No tender submissions shall be accepted for consideration after this time. 
 
On the same day, commencing at 12:05 p.m. local time, tenders will be opened and read publicly at 
the above noted address. 
 
The Town of Lakeshore reserves the right to accept or reject any tender and that the lowest tender 
will not necessarily be accepted. 

 
Brief Description of Works Being Tendered Out: 
 
The contractor is required to supply all labour, equipment and materials necessary to install a Card 
Access System to control opening and closing times of public washrooms within the Town of 
Lakeshore parks from a remote access. 
 
The work shall be completed in its entirety by April 14, 2017. 

 
Inquiries regarding the above will be addressed by: 
 
Chuck Chevalier 
Manager, Public Works Services Division 
Phone (519) 728-2488  extension 300  
Fax (519) 728-4577 
cchevalier@lakeshore.ca 
 
 

mailto:cchevalier@lakeshore.ca

